NOTICE

It is noticed that a number of candidates constantly calling/messaging high
officials regarding their panel status. They are reminded that RRB panels
are subject to current vacancies and other calculations which take time. As
such. the candidates are hereby requested to wait for their turn for
allotment of Divisions and issue of offer of appointment from the respective
Divisions instead of making repeated queries. Any change in the posting

will be intimated in this website.

PLEASE DO NOT CALL/MESSAGE ANY OFFICIAL and such action
could tantamount to indiscipline and have further consequences. You may
also call helpline No.9002080628 at Zonal Head Quarter between 10.30.
Hrs. to 16.00 Hrs. on any working day.

Sd/-
Chairman/RRC/SER



